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CAMILLA and NIKE visit ROTARY CLUB of PRETORIA EAST  

The Rotary experience continues to enrich all our lives. Rotarians Camilla Fjatstrom and her daughter, 

Nike, from RC of Landskrona Glumslov in Sweden have been guests of the RCPE during February.  

 

They visited the Cape Town area for a week before flying up to Pretoria and spending a week with 

Grant, Edie and Robin of RCPE. During that week they attended the RCPE Club meeting on Monday 

evening 17 February, took in a visit to Berakah and planned the schedule for Camilla to assist with the 

SOUNS project. She will be staying with various club members through February and March to mid-

April and will be a regular visitor to our meetings. 

 

Her daughter Nike completed the field stage of a school project by interviewing many secondary school 

pupils on the hopes and dreams for their future in South Africa. Both mother and daughter made the 

best of our good climate spending many hours lazing around the pool and exploring some of the lovely 

sites of Pretoria. 
 

  

 


